
Netgear Incorporated 
350 East Plumeria Drive, San Jose, CA 95134, USA 

Tel:408-890-3657/Fax:408-907-8097 
 

Federal Communications Commission 

7435 Oakland Mills Road 

Columbia, MD 21046 

Attention: Application Examiner / Review Engineer 

Subject: Request to change in identification per section 2.933 of FCC rul 

Date: 2020-11-26 

Reference: FCC ID: PY320300503 
 

To The Commission:  

This Change of Identification request applies for a new FCC ID: PY320300503 as 

established in 47CFR 2.933(b) for a currently approved device.  This application by 

Netgear Incorporated will establish a new FCC ID under PY3 grantee code for purpose of 

marketing.  The original grant to FCC ID: XMR201808EC25AF will remain in effect. 

 

An authorization letter by Quectel Wireless Solutions Co., Ltd. is attached. 

Per 2.933(b) 

1. The original identification is FCC ID: XMR201808EC25AF 
2. The original grant date is 08/03/2018. 
3. The equipment is electrically identical.  Only the FCC ID number is 

different. 
4. The original test results are applicable and representative of this changed 

device. 
5. Exterior photographs are included in this application. 

 

The following files are electronically submitted as attachments:  

Cover Letter 

External Photos  

FCC ID label format and location 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

 

----------------------------------------------------- 

David Kay/ Regulatory Compliance Director 

Netgear Incorporated 

TEL: 4088903160 

FAX: 4089078097 

E-mail: david.kay@netgear.com 


